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Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Roosevelt Alumni for Racial Equality
Contact:
https://www.rhs4racialequity.org

Organization’s General Goals:
We advocate for racial equity for students who are furthest from educational 
justice. We raise awareness among students and those who impact their 
lives about educational inequities through partnerships, networks, and 
inclusion-centered practices. We promote actionable steps by providing tools, 
resources, and opportunities to learn and grow.

Date of Award: Level:
2022 Q4 $500 to $2,500

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Roosevelt Alumni for Racial Equality.
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September 8, 2023 
 
Marilyn Sheldon, Director  
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
msheldon@tulaliptribes-nsn.gov  
 
Re: Q4 2022 14.2 
 
Dear Marilyn,  

Thank you for Tulalip Tribe’s gift of  on April 1, 2023 for RARE’s (Roosevelt Alumni for Racial 
Equity’s) general operating expenses.  Our proposal requested support our operating expenses in 2023, 
including consultants, events, and digital platforms, as well as the launch of our Connections program. 
 
Because of your gift, our new Connections program was able to secure consultants for its curriculum, 
fund a program coordinator, and provide books for Connections workshops.   
 
We were able to accommodate a total of 40 participants in the Connections spring and summer 
sessions.  RARE collaborated with The Urban League of Metropolitan Seattle, the City of Seattle Parks 
Department and Roosevelt and Garfield High Schools. In other RARE program and project areas, 
hundreds of both students and the Seattle community have benefited from 42 showings of our 
documentary film Roosevelt High School: Beyond Black and White. There have also been two film airings 
on KCTS public television. RARE has successfully instigated a  Restorative Practice coalition from a cross-
sector of private and public organizations committed to racial equity and restorative practices in 
schools.  
 
Thank you for the Save the Date announcement for your Raising Hands event October 28th. We look 
forward to receiving our formal invitation. 
 
We are thankful for Tulalip’s partnership this year. Thank you for your support. If you require additional 
information please contact Jude Fisher. 
 
We are very interested in meeting with you.  If you are so inclined, please reach out to Jude Fisher. 
In many ways our organizations are closely aligned. 
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
Joe Hunter, Jr.          Michelle Y. Hightower   Jude Fisher 
RARE Chair   RARE Vice Chair    RARE Grants Chair 
joe hunterjr@yahoo.com michelleyhightower@gmail.com  judefisher@gmail.com  
 
 
This letter serves as your receipt for your donation. No goods or services were given in exchange for this 
donation.  
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